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MEMORANDUM

To:		  Campus Planning Committee

From:		  Eleni Tsivitzi
		  Campus Planning
		  Campus Planning and Facilities Management

Subject:	 Campus Planning Committee Meeting, November 27, 2018 
	  	  
The next meeting of the 2018-19 Campus Planning Committee (CPC) will be held on Tuesday, 
November 27, 2018 from 10am - 12pm in the Lokey Education Room #116

Please visit the project sites prior to the meeting. 

All meetings are open to the public.

Agenda: 	  

1. Collier House - Site Selection

Background: The purpose of this agenda item is to take action on a preferred relocation site for 
the Collier House and to make a recommendation to the president. The three remaining 
sites under consideration are the Southwest Campus Green, the Gerlinger Field Green, and 
the site at Alder and E 16th Avenue. At this meeting, the consultant team will be presenting 
additional analysis of all three sites (based on the criteria confirmed by the CPC) as well as 
the key criteria that support their recommendation to select the Gerlinger Field Green as 
the preferred relocation site for the Collier House. 

The site selection process for the Collier House relocation site was reviewed by the CPC 
at its July 27, 2018 meeting, along with all the sites on campus that could reasonably 
accommodate a building the size of the Collier House. 

At its August 7, 2018 meeting, the CPC reviewed the site selection criteria used to evaluate 
the sites under consideration. In addition, a narrowed list of primary sites that will be 
analyzed further by a team of consultants was discussed. The following is a compilation of 
questions and comments from the committee members and guests:

•	 The 1960s portion of the Collier House is actively used. If the Collier House is 
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relocated the replacement space assigned to those uses should be carefully 
considered to ensure the needs of the program are met. 

•	 The CPC chair questioned removing the sites adjacent to the Women’s Memorial 
Quad from further consideration. He believes that the Collier House would fit the 
character of the area and that more intense uses in those locations seems unlikely. 
He requested that the site between the Jordan Schnitzer Museum of Art and the 
Women’s Memorial Quad be studied further, because it could not accommodate 
a building as big as the site on the east of the quad. Therefore the Collier House 
could be a good use of the space.

•	 The Southwest Campus Green site seems like a good candidate because it is not a 
historically significant site (like Gerlinger Green).

•	 The site at Alder and 15th Avenue Alley could have the highest impact on birds.
•	 A member asked if the site on Gerlinger Green could be moved further to the 

west so that it could screen the facade of Gerlinger Annex more effectively while 
continuing to allow views to the south facade of Gerlinger Hall.  

•	 Assess the potential direct heat gain that the building might receive on the 
Southwest Campus Green site. 

Please refer to the attached background materials for more information. 

Action:  The committee is being asked to determine if the siting for the proposed Collier House 
relocation is consistent with the Campus Plan and to formulate a recommendation to the 
president. Typically, the committee takes one of the following four actions:

1.	 Recommends approval
2.	 Recommends approval subject to a series of conditions
3.	 Does not recommend approval
4.	 Delays action until a future meeting

2. Climate Action Plan 2.0  - Update

Background: The purpose of this agenda item is to provide a brief assessment of the Climate 
Action Plan 1.0 and an update on the proposed Climate Action Plan 2.0.

Action: No formal action is requested. 

3. UO Bike Share  - Update

Background: The purpose of this agenda item is to provide an update on the progress of the Bike 
Share Program which was launched in Eugene on April 19, 2018.
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Please see the attached materials for additional information.

Action: No formal action is requested.

Please contact this office if you have questions.


